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I strongly oppose changing zoning to allow parks to be used to shelter the houseless. I do support
actually sheltering people by providing actual shelter. Go ahead and spend my tax dollars on hotels
or other real options that would help people provide real stability and safety.

Testimony is presented without formatting.



